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Submission: The debts of Auburn Council should not be borne by the residents of Burwood Municipality 
If there is to be a merger it should be with Canada Bay or Strathfield 
A merger of more than one Council s is likely to be come too unwieldy and therefore potentially very costly initially  
My preference is to stand alone but if compromise is required, a merger with either Strathfield or Canada Bay would be far 
preferable. Take the time to implement, bed down and make workable first 
There is a litany of people who spread themselves or their companies too thin, took on debt and collapsed 
Hasten Slowly  
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